
 
 

 
 

 
August 29, 2017 
 
 
Re: Hurricane Harvey – Update No. 2 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
This correspondence is provided as an update to the previous letters on the referenced matter as it 
relates to the Formosa Plastics Corporation, Texas – Point Comfort site. 
 
At this time the return of employees to the site has been limited due to ongoing weather and safety 
issues. Both rail and truck transportation companies have suspended service to the plant and continue 
to assess the situation to determine when operations can safely resume. The embargo for rail 
continues to be in place for shipments to Houston and the surrounding areas. Further, a raw material 
supplier of ethane and propane has declared force majeure and is assessing the current status of its 
supply. 
 
It is anticipated that a supply plan will be available no later than August 31, 2017. 
 
You are encouraged to use the “My Formosa” E-Business Service Center at www.fpcusa.com for 
commercial information including the location of railcar shipments.  Future updates related to this 
event will be available on the Formosa Website, tagged as SPECIAL NOTICE: HURRICANE 
HARVEY, http://www.fpcusa.com/myformosa/customer/index.html. 
 
We understand the burden that this will put on your company.  Formosa is making every effort to 
return back to normal production as quickly as possible.  Your sales representative will keep you 
apprised of the status of this issue and work with you on your specific product needs in an effort to 
minimize the impact of this supply disruption. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ken Mounger 
Vice President/General Manager 
Polyolefins Division 
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